
 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

We Are Disciples: 
 

Learning, Loving &  
 

Living Christôs Mission. 

 

  March 19, 2017 
3rd Sunday of Lent 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 
Mass...................................5:30 p.m. 
Indiana Veteransô Home.....7:15 p.m. 
Sunday......8:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
 
Lenten Weekday Masses  
Monéééééééééé8:30 a.m. 
Tues...................................6:30 p.m. 
Wed., Thurs., Fri................8:30 a.m. 
 
Communion Services 
Tues., Wed., Fri.................7:30 a.m.  
 
Reconciliation 
Saturday.............................4:00 p.m.  
 
Holy Hour (Eucharistic Adoration) 
First Friday of the Month....9:00 a.m. 
 
First Saturday Devotions 
Reconciliation and Rosary..7:45 a.m. 

WWW.BLESSEDSACRAMENTWL.ORG 
 
  

   
 
  

Welcome  
Whether you are visiting Church of 
the Blessed Sacrament for the first 
time, are an occasional visitor or a 
long-time member, welcome! We 
are so happy that you are here.  
 

Parish Registration 
Please fill out a Welcome Card at 
the Welcome Desk or contact Missy 
at mkrockover@dol-in.org. 
You can also register online at 
blessedsacramentwl.org/registration. 

 
765.463.5733 | 2224 Sacramento Drive | West Lafayette, Indiana 47906  
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This Week:  

Love isnôt blind; Sin is 

 

My dear brothers & sisters in Christ, 

there is a popular phrase that people 

will often use about love being blind.  

The meaning is that when one is in 

love, or loves someone, they often overlook that  

personôs faults and imperfections.   

 

As we continue our 3 part series on the Holy Fatherôs 

Lenten Message, we look at the effects of not loving, 

which is sin. If you recall, in the Popeôs message en-

titled, "The Word is a gift. Other persons are a 

gift,"   Pope Francis encourages us to find inspira-

tion in the Parable of the rich man and Lazarus (Lk. 

16:19-31).  For in this story, he says, we will find the 

key to true happiness. 

 

The key to true happiness, and thus, true love, will 

actually help us to see more clearly, not blindly.  

Love seeks what is best for the other. Sin, on the 

other hand, seeks a temporary ñfix.ò Sin seeks to 

give a fleeting satisfaction, not for the other, but for 

ourselves. Consequently, there is usually another 

who is hurt by our actions. 

 

In our sin, we may try to justify to ourselves that 

we are seeking something good; something that 

will temporarily bring us pleasure or satisfaction.  

However, we eventually find that it does not. Sin  

makes us temporarily blind to reason, to logic, and 

to long-lasting happiness. It distorts our moral  

vision. Others are affected negatively, and we,  

ourselves, are not without injury. 

 

When we sin, the way we look at things becomes 

blurred and distorted.  If we keep sinning, we begin 

to believe that our altered vision is actually normal 

and clear. Therefore, we easily fall into a habit of 

sin. Vice becomes a pattern for us.   

 

Pope Francis, quoting Jesus, points to the rich man, 

who fell into the habit of neglecting those in need 

and preferring his own pleasure and desires, as what 

will happen to us if we follow the same course.   

The lesson here is that because the rich man allowed 

his blurred vision to be his guide, he ended up in a 

place of permanent torture.  

 

In our Lenten book, Resisting Happiness, Matthew 

Kelly encourages us to learn where our patterns of 

resistance (blurred vision) are, and correct them. He 

encourages to see clearly, and become that best  

version of ourselves. 

 

One sure way to help us to gain clarity of vision 

once again, is through the Sacrament of  

Reconciliation (Confession). We not only restore 

our vision, we restore our dignity as children of God 

when we go to Confession.   

 

The sinner wounds Godôs honor and love, his own 

human dignity as a person called to be a child of 

God, and the spiritual well-being of the Church, of 

which each Christian ought to be a living stone  
(CCC 1487). 

 

This Lent, I encourage you, if you havenôt already 

done so, to go to Confession (page 9 provides resources 

and guidance for this Sacrament and the Lenten Calendar lists 

Confession opportunities).  May our sight be restored, our 

vision made clear, so that as disciples of Jesus, we 

may continue to learn, love, & live His mission.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady of the Most Blessed Sacrament, pray for us! 

 

 

 

 Fr. Ted Dudzinski  

 

We are Disciples: Learning, Loving & Living Christôs Mission 
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Parish Life  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please continue to join us 
for Stations of the Cross at 
5:30pm on Friday  
evenings during Lent.  
 
Following the Stations is a  
Simple Supper held in 
Hardebeck Hall at 6:30pm 
and Reconciliation in the 
Chapel at 7:00pm. 
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Finance & Stewardship  

 

Fruitful Harvest 2016  
 

Have you made a pledge to Fruitful Harvest 

2016 yet?  There is still time.  A gift to  

Fruitful Harvest, large or small, can go a long 

way.    
 

Please consider visiting the diocesan web site  

at dol-in.org  (ñFruitful HarvestðWant to 

make a  One Time Donationò) to make elec-

tronic pledges/payments through Faith  

Direct.  You may also visit the parish  

office.   
 

Thank you for your generosity!  

 

 

Parish Goal  
 

$233,100  
 

Pledges Re-
ceived  

 

279  
 

Pledge Amount  
 

$194,442  
 

83% of Goal  
 
 
 

Fruitful Harvest  
 

 Update  

 

 
 

 

 

WEEKLY FINANCIAL UPDATE Å Mar 5, 2017 

Parish Life  

Catholic Moment  $106.00 

Catholic Relief $916.00 

Flowers for Easter $155.00 

 

Please see page 7 for 
the St. Mugagga  

collection update.  St. Muggaga $251.13 

Facilities $95.00 

Outreach $205.00 

Actual Collection $7,198.21 (needed weekly: $16,131) 

RCIA ð Rite of Enrollment & Continuing Conversion at The Cathedral  
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Religious Education/ Faith Formation  

 
 

 

 

SAVE THE 
DATE:  

Vacation Bible 
School  
(VBS)  

June 12 -16, 2017  

No Faith  

Formation/RE 

Classes  

March 19th or 

March 26th 

2nd Grade: 1st Communion Practice  
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A NOTE FROM OUR PASTOR  

  

 

Outreach & Diocesan Happenings  

ALL ABOARD THE CHANGE TRAIN! (AS OF 3/13) 

Here are the current class rankings: 
 

  2nd Gradeð 
Mrs. Sudhoff 

$115.94 

1st  

6th Gradeð 
Mrs. Lazarz  

$62.45 
3rd  

8th Gradeð 
Mrs. Wessel 

$73.93 
2nd

ConfirmationðCrooks   $34.02 
7th gradeðFerguson    $33.92 
5th gradeðHall      $30.31 
KindergartenðFassnacht  $21.71 
3rd grade ðAllen         $11.64 
3rd gradeðWaclawek    $9.58 
4th gradeðKastens    $9.32 
1st grade ð Young     $7.22 
2nd gradeðJesse       $6.18 
4th grade ð Borowitz    $4.50 
1st grade ðPadgett     $1.72 
SPREDðPlante      $1.53 
 

Total Parish  
Collection: 
$580.61 

Due to recent government regulations, St. Mugagga is in need of $5,650 to keep their nursery open.  
Please continue to donate any loose change in the Gathering Space. Thank you for your generosity. 

Save the Date: 
Greater Lafayette Mass 

on the Bridge 
May 7th at 4:00pm 

 

MARCH:  
FOOD PANTRY MONTH 

 
Benefiting the Tippecanoe County United 
Food Pantry sponsored by the Church 
Women United in Lafayette. Please place 
non-perishable items in the baskets at 
each church entrance before the end of 
March.  

 
Food items needed: canned items (vegetables, tuna, 
fruit), peanut butter, boxed items (crackers, cereal),  
Ramen soup.  
Non-food items needed: toilet paper, toothpaste, dish 
soap, individually wrapped toothbrushes, bars of soap. 

 
Thank you for your generosity! 
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A NOTE FROM OUR PASTOR  Ways to Connect  
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The Blessed Sacrament Knights of Columbus want to say THANK YOU for 
supporting their recent Polar Plunge efforts towards raising money for  
Indiana Special Olympics. Council #8056 Polar Plunge "Team" raised 

$1,956, a new record! Knights councils from the area including St. Toms and 
Our Lady of the Lakes combined to raise over ($7800).  

 
Thank you again and see you next year! 

Liturgical Ministry  
 

The word "liturgy" comes from the Greek word  
leitourgia which means "work of the people." As  
Catholics, we use the word "liturgy" to refer to the  
celebration of the Mass, the center of our faith life.  
Together, as a church family, we are all called to  

participate in the Liturgy through our prayer, song and spo-
ken responses at Mass. Some of us also feel called to serve 
at Mass as liturgical ministers. Our liturgies at Blessed Sac-

rament are amazing because of our  
wonderful group of liturgical ministers sharing their time and 

talent with our Parish Family! 
 
Altar Servers: assist the priest during Sunday Mass, and 
other events. Altar servers need to be 4

th
 grade or older and 

have made their First Communion. 
 
Adult Altar Servers*: assist the priest during events that 
occur when student altar servers are not available.  
 
Lectors*: proclaim the Word of God clearly and  
understandably at Sunday Mass and other events. 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion*: assist 
with the distribution of Holy Communion at Mass and funer-
als, they may bring communion to parishioners who are 
homebound or who reside in nursing homes and assisted 
living facilities.  
 
Ushers/Greeters*: greet those coming into our church, 
offer assistance to those in need, distribute parish  
bulletins, take up the collection, and distribute other materi-
als as needed. Ushers are needed at Sunday Mass, Holy 
Day Masses and Funerals. 
 
Gift Bearers: carry bread and wine to the altar during the 
Offertory Procession at Mass. Families, groups, or individu-
als are welcome to volunteer to serve as gift bearers.  
 
Sacristans: make sure the sacramental supplies are in 
place before Mass. Assist with washing and ironing linens; 
cleaning water fonts and refilling holy water, and dusting. 
 
Mass Captains:  ensure that everything is in place for Mass 
and for Mass viewing in the Gathering Space and the Kateri 
Room.  
 
Care for Altar Server Albs: involves washing, ironing and 
mending the altar servers' albs (robes).  
 
The Arts and Environment Committee is responsible for 
planning and decorating the church for all liturgical seasons, 
such as Lent, Christmas, Easter and Ordinary Time. 
 
*Must be 16 years of age and have received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. If married, the marriage needs to be recognized by 
the Catholic Church. 

BINGO!  
 

The Ladies of Charity will be hosting BINGO at the  

Tippecanoe Villa Community on March 21 at 1:30pm. 
 

Hostesses: Mary Brost, Fran Lape, 

& Louise Benner with helpers  

Helen McFadden &  

Carrie Fassnacht.   
 

All Ladies of the parish are  

welcome to attend.   

Welcome Ministry  
 

Do you enjoy meeting new people, talking,  

socializing, and making others feel  

welcome?  Were you welcomed warmly to our  

parish?  Share your gifts and talents by joining 

us on the Welcome Ministry!   

Our next meeting will be: 

March 21 at 7:15 p.m. in Hardebeck Hall.   

We look forward to seeing you!    




